
 

General Committee Meeting 18th March 1948 

                                                                                                                      

Present: - J H Firth (Cap), C I Baker, R Bennett, H H Cawthron, A Hobson E S Jones, F Jones, H Ridyard, 

H R Schofield, H Swallow, F Thornley,  T H E D Turner, R Wood. 

 

The Minutes of the last Meeting held February 19th were read and confirmed. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap, House & Greens Sub-Committees were read & approved. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment:-  

Royal Insurance Co Ld Winners Comp Ins    4 15 8 
Lathom Vale Nurseries Grass Peat    5  0 0 
H G Stephenson Ld Crockery & Cutlery    9  4 7 
E & A Salthouse Repairs    4 18 10 
R Hartley Repairs  18 7 
Hurst Laundry     1 7 9 
Tom King Coke  11 7 8 
J W Hall LD Grate Bottoms   18 6 
M F Shaw Elec Lamps    1 1 0 
W Browns & Sons Ld Printing    1 9 0 
J Andrew & Co Ld Envelopes    2 2 9 
H Lewis Sundries    2 0 0 
AuL Corporation E L  19 11 7 
H Swallow Postages    4 0 3 
  £68 13 9 
     

 

The following duly nominated & seconded were admitted to membership by ballot viz: -  

Playing Members:  Mr Vernon Howarth. Mr Harry Kellett, Mr G A Hincliffe. Mr P Lupton (Apr) 
Major H M Robson 

Playing Ladies: Mrs T Cockayne (Apl) Mrs H Dunning (April) Mrs E Gaunt, Mrs H Lawton, Mrs H 
Stanton (April) Mrs F Sutton (April), Mrs E A Woodger. 

Juniors: John D Ambler, J S Howarth. 
Honorary: Mrs Norman Sykes. 

 

The following resignations were accepted with regret: 

Gents: T Todd, Eric Monk, H Haslam, J H Wrigley & S T Davies. 

Ladies: Mrs T Todd, Mrs R Smith, Miss B Walker. 

Honorary: Mrs E Kidd & Mrs W Walker, Mrs S Thompson. 

 

An application from the Manchester & Dist Pharmaceutical Golfing Society for permission to play a 

small competition on Wednesday Sep 8th was granted subject to satisfactory arrangements being 

made to avoid any clashing with the “Ladies Competition on that day”. 

 

Consideration of the question of new floor covering for the Smoke Room & acquisition of a 

Refrigerator was deferred pending further information. 



 

The pruning of Rhododendrons at the entrance to the course was left in the lands of the 

Greenkeeper. 

 

The Suggestion Book was produced containing a suggestion that the time of entering for 

Competitions on Saturdays be extended to 6 o’clock. 

 

After full discussion it was decided not to alter the existing arrangements.  

 

C I Baker  April 15th 1948  

Chairman 


